
SPECIAL MEETING, TOWN BOARD, TOWN OF LITTLE FALLS, SEPTEMBER 27, 2023-

2024 TENTATIVE BUDGET REVIEW 

 

A special meeting of the Town Board, Town of Little Falls was held on September 27, 2023 at 

the town hall commencing at 6:00 p.m. to review the 2024 tentative budget with the following 

members present: 

 

Present: Supervisor Dan Casler 

  Councilman Anthony Viscomi 

  Councilman Kirk Schwasnick 

  Councilman Kevin Sullivan 

 

Absent: Councilman Mitch Soules  

Others Present:  Town Clerk, Sandra Regan 

 

Notice of the meeting was posted on the town’s bulletin board  

 

-Supervisor Casler called the meeting to order and distributed copies of the 2024 Tentative 

Budget.   

 

-The board discussed and reviewed each line item, making adjustments where needed.  After 

review, the board decided to postpone adopting the tentative budget as the preliminary budget 

until they had the revisions and figures in writing. 

 Supervisor Casler stated he would make the revisions and have a new copy for the 

October board meeting. The board asked Supervisor Casler to make the budget print bigger so 

it’s easier to read.  Supervisor Casler stated he’d try to do this. 

 Clerk Regan stated she’d give Councilman Soules a copy of this budget. 

 

-Supervisor Casler distributed copies of the Highway Employees contract for the board’s review 

reporting that he and Councilmen Soules and Sullivan had met with the highway employees and 

that that basically it came in at a 4% increase, that nothing was adversary, and that they are in 

agreement to increase their insurance contribution to 10%. 

Supervisor Casler reviewed the contract with the board noting the revisions made stating 

that the contract can be approved at one of the next board meetings.   

 Councilman Schwasnick stated that the town shouldn’t have to pay as much for insurance 

for the highway superintendent since he is retired and drawing social security.  Discussion was 

held on this with the board directing Supervisor Casler to look into this matter. 

 

-Clerk Regan distributed copies of all the current town laws and ordinances and a copy of the 

Humane Society’s contract reporting that he had received a phone call from Legislator Schrader 

asking for a signed copy of such.   Clerk Regan stated that she had informed Legislator that she 

would bring this to the board’s attention. Supervisor Casler stated that this can be addressed at 

the next town board meeting. 

 

-Meeting adjourned at 7:37 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Sandra Regan, Town Clerk 

 

 

 


